Re:  Given ICANN's narrow technical coordination mission and responsibilities, how should ICANN respond to relevant issues or challenges deriving from the WSIS decisions, including those related to Internet governance? 

We must begin by acknowledging that the WSIS process has called for enhanced cooperation among stakeholders:

“71.  Relevant organizations should commence a process towards enhanced cooperation involving all stakeholders, proceeding as quickly as possible and responsive to innovation.”
In mid-December 2005, the ITU released Recommendation #E.910
 that proposed revisions to procedures for registration within the .int domain.  This thoughtfully prepared document was made known to ICANN.  The subject matter pertained to ICANN’s narrow technical coordination mission and responsibilities.
Rather than gratefully accepting this contribution and launching a discussion on its relative merits (or why, for example, ICANN does not yet have a contract with the operators of the .int registry), ICANN continued to treat the ITU as a rival rather than as a welcomed contributor.

ICANN needs to bury the hatchet – but not in the back of Dr. Houlin Zhou (
ICANN must begin to acknowledge, respect and respond to stakeholder contributions.  
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